Construction Contracts Law And Management 4th Edition
Getting the books Construction Contracts Law And Management 4th Edition now is not type of inspiring means. You could not only going behind book amassing or library or
borrowing from your connections to right of entry them. This is an enormously simple means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online statement Construction
Contracts Law And Management 4th Edition can be one of the options to accompany you later than having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will extremely circulate you further business to read. Just invest tiny times to gain access to this on-line
publication Construction Contracts Law And Management 4th Edition as well as evaluation them wherever you are now.
2021-05-20 The new edition of this definitive work is an essential source of
reference on construction contracts in the UK, dealing with all of the substantive
law and dispute resolution procedures in one user-friendly volume. It combines
scholarship, clarity, and practicality.
International Construction Contract Law Lukas Klee 2015-01-07
Project Management for Construction Chris Hendrickson 1989-01-01
Construction Management JumpStart Barbara J. Jackson 2010-06-03 Launch your career
in construction management with this one-of-a-kind book The construction
management industry is expected to increase employment by 16 percent over the next
decade. This second edition of a bestselling introduction to construction
management walks you through each stage of the construction management process.
Written from the constructor's perspective, this book will familiarize you with
all the construction management fundamentals and how Building Information Modeling
(BIM) is impacting the construction management profession. Covers interoperability
of technology advances in the construction industry Explains how BIM is
challenging the traditional approach to project delivery and how this affects the
constructor's role Elaborates each stage of the design and construction process
and the tasks associated with each of them Shows step-by-step how to estimate
project costs, administer contracts, manage job site and construction operations,
plan and schedule a project, monitor project performance, manage project quality
and safety, and assess project risks Provides review questions at the end of each
chapter to help enforce understanding The tried-and-true project management
principles presented in this book will help ensure you a successful start to your
career.
Construction Management Eugenio Pellicer 2013-12-31 The management of construction
projects is a wide ranging and challenging discipline in an increasingly
international industry, facing continual challenges and demands for improvements
in safety, in quality and cost control, and in the avoidance of contractual
disputes. Construction Management grew out of a Leonardo da Vinci project to
develop a series of Common Learning Outcomes for European Managers in
Construction. Financed by the European Union, the project aimed to develop a
library of basic materials for developing construction management skills for use
in a pan-European context. Focused exclusively on the management of the
construction phase of a building project from the contractor’s point of view,
Construction Management covers the complete range of topics of which mastery is
required by the construction management professional for the effective delivery of
new construction projects. With the continued internationalisation of the
construction industry, Construction Management will be required reading for
undergraduate and postgraduate students across Europe.
Guest on the Law of Assignment Anthony Gordon Guest 2012 Explains the nature of
assignment, commencing with a definition of assignment, before outlining and
giving examples of choses in action.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of Labor Statistics 1976
Construction Law and Practice in Hong Kong Gary Soo 2018
Construction Law Handbook Thomas Telford Limited 2007 A legal reference on
construction law that offers guidance for professionals and addresses the
important construction law issues.

Nutshell Bridget Cullen 2018-06-20 The essence of the law....Lawbook Co. Nutshells
are the essential revision tool: they provide a concise outline of the principles
for each of the major subject areas within undergraduate law. Written in clear,
straight-forward language, the authors explain the principles, and highlight key
cases and legislative provisions for each subject.
Understanding Australian Construction Contracts Ian H. Bailey 2008 UNDERSTANDING
AUSTRALIAN CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS offers an original analysis of four commonly
used construction contracts in Australia. Authors Ian H Bailey SC and Matthew Bell
explore the substantive provisions of the AS 2124-1992, AS 4000-1997, ABIC MW-1
2003 and PC-1 1998 contracts. The book is logically divided into 33 topic headings
that reflect major practical and risk allocation issues pertaining to Australian
construction contracts. At the conclusion of each topic you will find a handy
comparative table which summarises key aspects of the four forms. The book also
provides references to Australian cases, journal articles and texts relevant to
the topic of discussion. UNDERSTANDING AUSTRALIAN CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS explores
the subtle differences between each of the four contracts and allows readers to
decide which contract best suits their needs. It is an invaluable resource for
lawyers, construction managers, architects, quantity surveyors, contract
administrators and all other participants in the construction industry.
The Law of Tug and Tow and Offshore Contracts Simon Rainey 2013-07-31 Fully
updated and revised, the only modern work on the law of towage and offshore vessel
services, comprising a comprehensive account of the general law coupled with a
detailed clause-by-clause commentary and analysis of the major standard contracts
used in the international offshore, towage and heavylift sectors, including the
BIMCO Towcon, Towhire, Supplytime and Heavylift forms. The Law of Tug and Tow and
Offshore Contracts has rapidly established itself as a leading text and is written
by, Simon Rainey QC, one of the foremost shipping practitioners with unrivalled
experience in the field. Key reasons to buy The Law of Tug and Tow and Offshore
Contracts, Third Edition • the only clause-by-clause commentary on all of the
major standard form contracts used by the offshore industry • the only in-depth
analysis of the drafting history of the BIMCO standard form offshore contract,
comparing the recent amended versions in their drafting context; • the only
authoritative analysis of the case law and arbitration decisions affecting the
towage and offshore industries • written from the perspective of a leading
practitioner with unrivalled practical experience over many years of the contract
forms and of the issues which arise under them (many of which are unreported) and
involved in almost all of the leading cases in the field • written with an eye on
the practicalities of how the contracts work given the everyday problems which
arise in the industry, with guidance where the standard forms may require
amendment
Understanding and Negotiating Turnkey and EPC Contracts Joseph A. Huse 2002 This
work aims to keep criminal lawyers up to date with the latest cases and
legislation, and includes longer articles analyzing current trends and important
changes in the law. Drawing all aspects of the law together in one regular
publication, it allows quick and easy reference
Wilmot-Smith on Construction Contracts QC WILMOT-SMITH (RICHARD. DARLING, PAUL.)
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Construction Contracts David Chappell 2015-03-24 Construction professionals of all
kinds frequently need legal advice that is straightforward as well as
authoritative and legally rigorous. Building on the success of two previous
editions, David Chappell returns to provide answers to 225 FAQs from his
experience as Specialist Advisor to the RIBA. With 50 new questions, and thorough
updates to address changes to the law and contracts, this is an invaluable first
port of call for any construction law problem. Questions range in content from
extensions of time, liquidated damages and loss and/or expense to issues of
practical completion, defects, valuation, certificates and payment, architects’
instructions, adjudication and fees. Among the new questions are: Is the
contractor bound by its price even if there is an error? How do terms about
working in a spirit of trust affect other clauses? Can architects lose their
rights to certify under JCT 2011 contracts? Every question included has been asked
of David Chappell during his career, and he uses his vast experience to provide
clear, easy to follow advice in this book. Most were originally asked by
architects, but the answers will be of wide interest to everyone involved in
construction.
Understanding FIDIC Kelvin Hughes 2020-12-21 Understanding FIDIC explains in
simple and practical terms what is often seen as a very complex range of
international engineering and construction contracts. Covering the FIDIC 2017 Red,
Yellow and Silver Books (referred to as "The Rainbow Suite"), the book gives an
overview of all three contracts, including coverage of changes between the 1999
contracts and the present 2017 suite. FIDIC contracts are widely used as far
afield as Europe, the Middle East, Asia and Australia, and this book provides a
practical yet thorough guide to the key elements that practitioners preparing and
administering these contracts would need to be aware of. In his approachable and
readable style, Kelvin Hughes covers: The obligations and responsibilities of the
Employer, the Employer’s Representative, the Engineer and the Contractor Quality
and Defects Liability Design Responsibility and Liability Variations, Measurement
and Payment Procedures Progress, Delays, Extensions of Time and Completion
Suspension and Termination Insurances Employer’s and Contractor’s Claims The
Dispute Avoidance/Adjudication Board and the Resolution of Disputes Tendering
Anyone working with FIDIC contracts whether as the Employer, Employer’s
Representative, Engineer or Contractor will benefit greatly from this easy-to-read
guide to the Rainbow Suite. Students on professional courses or researching the
contracts for project work will also find this book extremely useful.
Delay and Disruption in Construction Contracts Andrew Burr 2016-02-05 Delay and
disruption in the course of construction impacts upon building projects of any
scale. Now in its 5th edition Delay and Disruption in Construction Contracts
continues to be the pre-eminent guide to these often complex and potentially
costly issues and has been cited by the judiciary as a leading textbook in court
decisions worldwide, see, for example, Mirant v Ove Arup [2007] EWHC 918 (TCC) at
[122] to [135] per the late His Honour Judge Toulmin CMG QC. Whilst covering the
manner in which delay and disruption should be considered at each stage of a
construction project, from inception to completion and beyond, this book includes:
An international team of specialist advisory editors, namely Francis Barber
(insurance), Steve Briggs (time), Wolfgang Breyer (civil law), Joe Castellano
(North America), David-John Gibbs (BIM), Wendy MacLaughlin (Pacific Rim), Chris
Miers (dispute boards), Rob Palles-Clark (money), and Keith Pickavance Comparative
analysis of the law in this field in Australia, Canada, England and Wales, Hong
Kong, Ireland, New Zealand, the United States and in civil law jurisdictions
Commentary upon, and comparison of, standard forms from Australia, Ireland, New
Zealand, the United Kingdom, USA and elsewhere, including two major new forms New
chapters on adjudication, dispute boards and the civil law dynamic Extensive
coverage of Building Information Modelling New appendices on the SCL Protocol
(Julian Bailey) and the choice of delay analysis methodologies (Nuhu Braimah)
Updated case law (to December 2014), linked directly to the principles explained
in the text, with over 100 helpful "Illustrations" Bespoke diagrams, which are
available for digital download and aid explanation of multi-faceted issues This
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book addresses delay and disruption in a manner which is practical, useful and
academically rigorous. As such, it remains an essential reference for any lawyer,
dispute resolver, project manager, architect, engineer, contractor, or academic
involved in the construction industry.
Contractual Procedures in the Construction Industry Allan Ashworth 2018-03-13
Contractual Procedures in the Construction Industry 7th edition aims to provide
students with a comprehensive understanding of the subject, and reinforces the
changes that are taking place within the construction industry. The book looks at
contract law within the context of construction contracts, it examines the
different procurement routes that have evolved over time and the particular
aspects relating to design and construction, lean methods of construction and the
advantages and disadvantages of PFI/PPP and its variants. It covers the
development of partnering, supply chain management, design and build and the way
that the clients and professions have adapted to change in the procurement of
buildings and engineering projects. This book is an indispensable companion for
students taking undergraduate courses in Building and Surveying, Quantity
Surveying, Construction Management and Project Management. It is also suitable for
students on HND/C courses in Building and Construction Management as well as
foundation degree courses in Building and Construction Management. Key features of
the new edition include: A revised chapter covering the concept of value for money
in line with the greater emphasis on added value throughout the industry today. A
new chapter covering developments in information technology applications (building
information modelling, blockchains, data analytics, smart contracts and others)
and construction procurement. Deeper coverage of the strategies that need to be
considered in respect of contract selection. Improved discussion of sustainability
and the increasing importance of resilience in the built environment. Concise
descriptions of some the more important construction case laws.
Construction Contracts Jimmie Hinze 2001 * Written in layman's terms, this allyou-need-to-know text focuses on the most important aspect of contract
administration * Covers many legal issues related to construction law and provides
essential background material about fundamentals * Examples of filled out
documents help clarify the key points
200 Contractual Problems and their Solutions J. Roger Knowles 2012-04-09 This book
examines 200 contractual problems which regularly arise on building and
engineering projects and provides a detailed explanation of their solutions,
citing standard contract conditions and key parts of legal judgements as
authority. A succinct summary is provided at the end of each detailed solution. It
covers problems together with their solutions in respect of: Procurement matters
Tenders and bidding Design issues Letters of intent Contractor's programme
Contractor's float Delays Concurrent Delays Extensions of time Liquidated/delay
damages Unliquidated damages Variations Loss and expense/additional cost claims
Acceleration Global claims Payment Damage to the works Exclusion clauses Retention
of title Practical completion Defect correction Adjudication This book deals with
a broad range of construction contracts including JCT Standard Form and Design and
Build, New Engineering Contract NEC3, ICE and GC/Works/1. This book was first
published under the title of One Hundred Contractual Problems and Their Solutions,
with a second edition entitled One Hundred and Fifty Contractual Problems and
their Solutions. This third edition adds 50 new problems and replaces 15 of those
in the last edition. Of the remainder half have been the subject of revision.
"Deserves a place on every site and in every office as the standard handbook on
contractual problems" —Construction Law Digest
Construction Law Julian Bailey 2016-07-22 Now in its second edition, Construction
Law is the standard work of reference for busy construction law practitioners, and
it will support lawyers in their contentious and non-contentious practices
worldwide. Published in three volumes, it is the most comprehensive text on this
subject, and provides a unique and invaluable comparative, multi-jurisdictional
approach. This book has been described by Lord Justice Jackson as a "tour de
force", and by His Honour Humphrey LLoyd QC as "seminal" and "definitive". This
new edition builds on that strong foundation and has been fully updated to include
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extensive references to very latest case law, as well as changes to statutes and
regulations. The laws of Hong Kong and Singapore are also now covered in detail,
in addition to those of England and Australia. Practitioners, as well as
interested academics and post-graduate students, will all find this book to be an
invaluable guide to the many facets of construction law.
Construction Contracts J. R. Murdoch 2000 Construction Contracts focuses on the
law governing construction contracts, and the management and administration of
these contracts.
FIDIC Contracts: Law and Practice Ellis Baker 2013-07-31 FIDIC Contracts: Law and
Practice is sure to become the leading industry standard guide to using the FIDIC
forms, and is the only book to date which deals with the whole suites of
contracts, including the new gold book for Design, Build and Operate projects. The
White & Case work is outstanding in its detailed consideration and treatment of
the legal aspects of the interpretation and application of the Conditions,
touching on many points that most people would not have encountered. Humphrey
LLoyd, International Construction Law Review [2010] ICLR 386
The Practitioner's Guide to Suspension and Debarment 1996
Keating on Construction Contracts
The JCT 05 Standard Building Contract Issaka E. Ndekugri 2009 This title helps
clarify complex areas of the JCT 05 standard building contract, making it an
essential reference for professionals seeking to update their knowledge. The book
works through the contract issues thoroughly yet clearly, using case law examples
to demonstrate the latest amendments in regards to the Construction Act.
Contract Practice for Surveyors Simon Birchall 2007-06-07 This book provides a
detailed guide to the principles and practice of construction contracts. It is
written for both students and professionals working in all branches of surveying
and construction. Based around the JCT 05 Standard Building Contracts, it has been
fully revised and updated to reflect the latest versions of these contracts. The
book sets out clearly what should be done at each stage of the construction
contract process. Each step is illustrated with examples of good practice making
clear the role and responsibilities of the surveyor and how responsibilities are
best delivered. This fourth edition of Contract Practice for Surveyors builds on
the book's reputation for clarity and simplicity to provide the most accessible
and useful introductory guide to construction contracts available today.
Construction Law in Australia Ian H. Bailey 2018 Construction Law in Australia is
an authoritative and accessible text on the law relating to building and
construction in Australia and now appears in its fourth edition. Ian Bailey SC,
working with a team of experienced practitioners, provides succinct, yet accurate,
legal statements which explain the legal and practical context in which the
industry operates. Key topics include: The Australian legal system Understanding
the law Regulation of construction Participants in the industry Contract law Tort
law Property law Procurement methodologies Key issues in construction contracts
Standard forms Professional liability NEW - Insuring risk in construction projects
Dispute avoidance, management and resolution Conduct of construction disputes In
addition, the book outlines a wealth of resources to help readers understand the
latest developments in each area. This highly respected title provides a
comprehensive overview of the law and is an invaluable resource for students,
legal practitioners and construction professionals including engineers, architects
and builders.
A Manual of Style for Contract Drafting Kenneth A. Adams 2004 The focus of this
manual is not what provisions to include in a given contract, but instead how to
express those provisions in prose that is free ofthe problems that often afflict
contracts.
Law and Practice of Construction Contracts Kok Fong Chow 2018
Construction Contracts Will Hughes 2007-09-21 The fourth edition of this
unparalleled text has been thoroughly revised to provide the most up-to-date and
comprehensive coverage of the legislation, administration and management of
construction contracts. Introducing this topic at the core of construction law and
management, this book provides students with a one-stop reference on construction
construction-contracts-law-and-management-4th-edition

contracts. Significant new material covers: procurement tendering developments in
dispute settlement commentary on all key legislation, case law and contract
amendments up to July 2007. In line with new thinking in construction management
research, this authoritative guide is essential reading for every construction
undergraduate and an extremely useful source of reference for practitioners.
Building Contract Claims David Chappell 2008-04-15 Many building contract claims
are ill-founded, often because thebasic principles are misunderstood. This highly
regarded bookexamines the legal basis of claims for additional payment, and
whatcan and cannot be claimed under the main forms of contract. Itincludes
chapters dealing with direct loss and expense, liquidateddamages, extension of
time, concurrency, acceleration, time atlarge, common law and contractual claims,
global claims, heads ofclaim and their substantiation. The new fourth edition has
been substantially restructured andupdated. Nearly 100 additional cases have been
added as well asfour new contracts : the JCT Construction Management and
MajorProject contracts, the JCT Standard Form of Domestic Subcontract,and the
Engineering and Construction Contract (the NEC Form). Thebook continues to use the
JCT Standard Form (JCT 98) as the basisof the text, with important differences
highlighted in the otherforms. Seventeen forms are dealt with and they have all
beenupdated since the last edition of this book. This new edition is essential
reading for architects, contractadministrators, project managers and quantity
surveyors. It willalso be invaluable to contractors, contracts consultants
andconstruction lawyers. David Chappell BA(Hons Arch), MA(Arch), MA(Law), PhD,
RIBA has 45years' experience in the construction industry, having worked as
anarchitect in public and private sectors, as contracts administratorfor a
building contractor, as a lecturer in construction law andcontract procedures and
for the last fifteen years as aconstruction contract consultant. He is currently
the Director ofDavid Chappell Consultancy Limited and frequently acts as
anadjudicator. He is Senior Research Fellow and Professor inArchitectural Practice
and Management Research at the Queen'sUniversity, Belfast. He was appointed
Visiting Professor inPractice Management and Law at the University of Central
England inBirmingham from 1 March 2003. David Chappell is the author of
manyarticles and books for the construction industry. He is one of theRIBA
Specialist Advisors and lectures widely. Vincent Powell-Smith LLM, DLitt, FCIArb
was a practising arbitratorand formerly Professor of Law at the University of
Malaya and theInternational Islamic University, Malaysia. He was author of
manybooks on construction law. John Sims FRICS, FCIArb, MAE, FRSA is a chartered
quantity surveyornow practising as a consultant, arbitrator, adjudicator
andmediator in construction disputes. He is author of a number ofbooks on building
contracts and arbitration. Also of interest Building Contract Dictionary Third
Edition David Chappell, Derek Marshall, Vincent Powell-Smith & SimonCavender 0 632
03964 7 The JCT Minor Works Form of Contract Third Edition David Chappell 1 4051
1523 8 Parris's Standard Form of Building Contract Third Edition David Chappell 0
632 02195 0 The JCT Major Project Form Neil F. Jones 1 4051 1297 2 Evaluating
Contract Claims R. Peter Davison 1 4051 0636 0 Construction Adjudication Second
Edition John L. Riches & Christopher Dancaster 1 4051 0635 2 The Arbitration Act
1996 A Commentary Third Edition Bruce Harris, Rowan Planterose & Jonathan Tecks 1
4051 1100 3 In preparation The NEC and JCT Contracts Compared Deborah Brown 1 4051
1823 7 Cover design by Workhaus
Quantification of Delay and Disruption in Construction and Engineering Projects
Robert Gemmell 2017 Delay and disruption often impacts entire projects and is
prevalent throughout the entire construction and engineering industries - no
project or construction professional is immune to the effects. This book is aimed
at any construction professional anywhere in the world who is involved in
preparing, assessing, managing and/or deciding issues concerning the assessment of
additional time to complete the work, and also additional payment for delay and/or
disruption to the progress of a construction or engineering project. Delay and
disruption is endemic in the construction industry and leads to time and cost
overruns. It is therefore essential that delays and/or disruptions are identified
early so that corrective action can be taken. However, when delay and/or
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disruption actually occurs, the issue of quantifying the period of any delay, the
effects of disruption, and the quantification of the resulting loss during, and
especially at the end, of a project is complicated.
Delay and Disruption in Construction Contracts Keith Pickavance 2000 The first
edition of Delay and Disruption in Construction Contracts was reviewed in CILL,
June 1998, p1396. This book remains the most comprehensive English work dedicated
to delay, disruption and related issues and remains the leader in its field. The
second edition considers in detail the implications of recent cases such as Henry
Boot Constructions (UK) Limited v Mal Maision Hotel (Manchester) Limited and Ascon
Contracting Limited v Alfred McAlpine Construction (Isle of Man) Limited. Further,
the second edition is significantly expanded with a number of additional chapters.
Of particular interest and importance are the separate chapters on disruption and
the use of computers for the presentation of claims. As with the first edition the
second edition is highly recommended and essential reading for those dealing with
contractual claims.
The Guide to Construction Arbitration Stavros L. Brekoulakis 2017
The Modern Contract of Guarantee James O'Donovan 2010 This English edition of a
classic text on the subject of commercial credit and security has been re-written
to emphasise English law, and focuses on the liability of a surety to pay a
commercial debt if the principal borrower does not. The coverage includes:
analysis of the factors affecting the validity of the guarantee such as duress and
undue influence and the liability of the lender for the acts of the principal
borrower; construction of guarantees and the meaning of clauses commonly inserted
in guarantees; special principles applicable to guarantees being discharged, and
how the lender can guard against that eventuality; difficulties in enforcing
guarantees; and rights of guarantors, including rights of set off, indemnity and
contribution.
Coulson on Construction Adjudication Peter Coulson 2018-12-20 This fourth edition
of Sir Peter Coulson's highly regarded work on construction adjudication, widely
considered to be the leading authority in the field, continues to provide
comprehensive analysis of the law and practice of adjudication in construction and
engineering disputes. Thoroughly revised with reference to over 80 new
adjudication cases, the new edition of this popular title also provides an
analysis of the increase in 'smash and grab' payment claims brought by contractors
based on the procedural omissions of the employer. The book has also expanded to
cover developments in the Technology and Construction Court's (TCC) practice and
procedure for dealing with 'smash and grab' claims, and includes practical
guidance from the TCC and Commercial Court as to the necessary ethical principles
to be adopted by adjudicators. This work is the definitive guide to the law and
practice of construction adjudication, making it an essential reference work for
all those involved with construction law.
Frustration and Force Majeure G. H. Treitel 1994-01-01 This is a thorough
examination of the principles governing the conflict between the sanctity of
contract and the discharge of contractual obligations in response to supervening
events. The author guides the reader through a list of supervening events which
may be encountered in any commercial transaction, setting out the statutory
principles involved, together with judicial interpretations from a number of
Common Law jurisdictions.
Galbraith's Construction and Land Management Law for Students Carrie de Silva 2020
"This textbook highlights the need for students on built environment related
courses to access information on how the law relates to their profession"--
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The Streetwise Subbie Barry J Ashmore 2018-05-15 Very few books explore the
problems which are particular to the relationship between Specialist Contractors
and the Main Contractor, or Clients with whom they are in contract. Fewer still
provide solutions in such a down to earth no-nonsense way as The Streetwise Subbie
does. The Streetwise Subbie is a highly regarded practical guide to contractual
matters. Its original author Jack Russell was well known for his ‘contractual
terrier’ column in Electrical Times. Now, Barry Ashmore has updated and revised
this work by drawing on his 46 years of construction experience and professional
expertise gained at the sharp end resolving disputes and solving contractual
problems for Specialist Contractors. Thousands of subbies have already benefited
from the insights and the streetwise approach to avoiding or resolving contractual
problems, and the clarity of thought and advice the book provides. The fourth
edition features all the old favourites such as payment, delay and disruption,
extension of time and the all-important checklists and site records. But it has
now been brought bang up to date to reflect the importance of the 2011 revisions
to the Construction Act and the emergence of adjudication as the pre-eminent means
of dispute resolution. It is an easy to read, practical, and essential guide,
aimed at Specialist Contractors of all sizes and specialisations, be they sole
traders, company directors, or any member of the subbie’s team that has to handle
the commercial and contractual aspects of the projects they undertake. It’s the
kind of book that you keep handy, because it has so many answers that you can
refer to it over and over again.
The FIDIC Forms of Contract Nael G. Bunni 2013-02-05 In September 1999, FIDIC
introduced its new Suite of Contracts,which included a “new” Red, Yellow, Silver
and Greenforms of contract. The “new” Red Book was intended toreplace the 1992
fourth edition of the Red Book, with the ambitionthat its use would cease with
time. This ambition has notmaterialised and is unlikely to do so in the future.
Despite the importance of the 1999 Forms, there has been verylittle published on
the new concepts adopted in them and how theyinteract with the previous forms.
This important work considersthese aspects together with the many developments
affecting thefourth edition of the Red Book that have taken place since 1997,when
the second edition of this book was published, and relatesthem to key contracting
issues. It is written by a charteredengineer, conciliator and international
arbitrator with wideexperience in the use of the FIDIC Forms and in the various
disputeresolution mechanisms specified in them. Important features of this book
include: · background and concepts of the various forms ofcontract; · a detailed
comparison of the wording of the1999 threemain forms, which although similar in
nature; it neverthelesssignificantly differs in certain areas where the three
formsdiverge due to their intended purpose; · analysis of the rights and
obligations of the partiesinvolved in the contract and the allocation of
risksconcerned; · a range of ‘decision tree’ charts, analysingthe main features of
the 1992 Red Book, including risks,indemnities and insurances, claims and
counterclaims, variations,procedure for claims, programme and delay, suspension,
payments andcertificates, dispute resolution mechanisms, and disputeboards; · a
much enlarged discussion of the meaning of“claim” and “dispute” and the types
ofclaim with a discussion of the Notice provision in the 1999 formsof contract for
the submittal of claims by a contractor and by anemployer; · the FIDIC scheme of
indemnities and insurancerequirements; and the methods of dispute resolution
provided by thevarious forms of contract; and · five new chapters in this third
edition, the first fourchapters deal with each of the 1999 forms and the fifth
chapter isconfined to the topic of Dispute Boards.
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